
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF NOVEMBER 25.1994  

MEETING OPEN AT 8:30 PM- LEO MILHAM PRESIDING-29 MEMBERS WERE  
PRESENT. ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS, ALL PRESENT EXCEPT TREASURER PAT  
MESERINDINO.  

AT THE START OF THE MEETING , LESTER MODELOWITZ WHO IS A MEMBER OF OUR  
POST AND THE VIET NAM VETERANS OF AMERICAN DONATED A LARGE PRINT  
WHICH COMMEMORATES THE 50TH ANNIVERSARY OF ALL THE AIR BORNE UNITS OF  
AMERICA. THE PRINT SHOULD BECOME VALUABLE IN A FEW YEARS AS THERE WAS  
ONLY ABOUT 1000 PRINTED IN THE U.S. THE COMMANDER THANKED LESTER AND  
THE VIET NAM VETS FOR THE GIFT.  

COMMITTEE REPORTS:  

MEMBERSHIP-CHARLIE FONTANA REPORTED THE WE HAVE ABOUT 200 MEMBERS  
PAID TO DATE.  

POST ACTIVITIES- CHARLIE GAVE A RUN DOWN OF THE POST ACTIVITES UP TO  

THE NEW YEARS PARTY. HE SAID THERE WAS ROOM FOR MEMBERS BUT IF THE  

MEMBERS DO NOT SIGN UP SHORTLY HE WILL OPEN THE PARTY TO NON-MEMBERS.  

POST EDITOR- FERDIE SALVATORE REPORTED THAT THE NEWSPAPER WAS  
COMPLETED AND HE DELIVERED 'I'HEM TO THEW1pOST OFFICE THIS MORNING.  
MEMBERS SHOULD BE RECEIVING THEM IN A DAY OR TWO. THERE ARE SOME  
EXTRA COPIES LEFT IN THE HALL.  

HONOR GUARD-GENE RAMERIZ REPORTED THAT THE HONOR GUARD WILL BE AT THE  

MEMORIAL MASS AT THE HOLY ROSARY CHURCH ON SAND LANE AT TEN O'CLOCK.  

HONOR GUARD AND POST MEMBERS SHOULD ATTEND THE MASS HONORING STATEN  

ISLAND LEGIONAIRES WHO HAVE DIED THIS PAST YEAR.  

HOSPITAL VISITATION- VINNY ZANGARI REPORTED THAT BILL MALAST IS IN  
THE CLOVE LAKES NURSING HOME.  

NEW BUSINESS- MOTION MADE THAT THE MEETING OF DECEMBER 23, 1994 BE  
CANCELLED. MOTION SECONDED AND PASSED.  

COMMANDER MILHAM REPORTED THAT POST PLANS ON DISTRIBUTING  
APPROXIMATELY 25 FOOD BASKETS TO NEEDY FAMILIES FOR THE CHRISTMAS  
HOLIDAYS. IF ANY MEMBERS WOULD LIKE TO ASSIST, LEAVE YOUR NAME WITH  
THE COMMANDER AND HE WILL CONTACT YOU AT THE APPROPRIATE TIME.  

THE COMMANDER ALSO STATED THE HALL WOULD BE AVAILABLE TO POST MEMBERS  

AT VERY NOMINAL RATES FOR USE AS A RECEPTION AFTER THE FUNERAL OF A  

FAMILY MEMBER.  

MIKE SHANE THANKED THE MEMBERS FOR THE FRUIT BASKET SENT TO HIM ON  
THE DEATH OF HIS SON JOHN.  

CORESSPONDENCE READ-NO ACTION REQUIRED.  

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 9:35 PM  

REPECTFULLY SUBMITTED;  
FERDIE SALVATORE  
ADJUTANT  

 


